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fcm The enthusiasm and ability which was evident in the 
student activities this year, particularly the University 
Nights and the Variety Show have made the year a 
memorable one and gives promise for a bright and 
interesting future.
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On behalf of the faculty I want to wish that each 
student of Regina College may achieve his or her objec- 
tive in life. The challenge that the University makes to 
each individual is the choice of a worthy objective. We 
hope that your year here, with its activities, and study 
will have provided a broader basis against which to 
evaluate what the world has to offer and confirm your 
choice of a worthwhile career.
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—W. R. RIDDELL, Dean.
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